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To whom it may concern, 
 
We are property owners located at , which falls under the Lismore City 
Council (LCC) jurisdiction. 
 
We are opposed to the proposed rate rise (increase) (SRV) in regards to Lismore City Councils Biodiversity Management 
Study. 
 
The reasons why we are so opposed to this SRV is because we are already one of the highest rate paying areas in NSW, and 
for value for money we do NOT get the services which we require and need; such as good safe roads. Lismore City Council 
needs to improve infrastructure in order for this area to progress. People complain all the time about the roads in LCC region, 
yet little to no money gets spent on the roads each year, and as such our roads are now in a dilapidated state due to LCC 
neglect. 
 
Currently we are only working 5 days a week between 2 people (this region has one of the higher unemployment rates in NSW) 
and as such already struggle to pay rates and all the other bills we have. This rate rise will cause undue stress on the rate 
payers in LCC. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any concerns. 
 
Regards 
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